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October 7, 2020 
 
RFP CANCELLATION DETERMINATION  
 
RFP No. 21-015 RA 
 
Per the terms and conditions of Bid 21-015 RA.  This Request for Proposal may be canceled or proposals may 
be rejected in whole or in part when it is in the best interest of Albuquerque Public Schools. 
 
It has been determined it is in the best interest to cancel this RFP due to the scope of work.  It may be re-issued 
in the future.  
 


